This month's birthdays!

2nd Betty & Alice 7th Ludmila 12th Ted 29th Joseph M



SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER 2020



The Coronavirus has restricted certain things, including visits from friends and family members.

The residents and staff chose to show their appreciation to visiting medical professionals and delivery drivers.

Although it doesn't make up for face to face conversations, the residents who have used skype to speak to friends and family have largely enjoyed the experience of being able to see and speak to loved ones.

Thank you to all family members for their patience in this time.





The residents are loving our theme days! The decorations, fancy dress and amazing treats! Sports Day definitely brought out our more competitive residents!



Thank you to The Horsebox Ice Cream Company for bringing in some tasty Ice Cream for our Beach Day!









We have had lots of different activities around the house this month. Puzzles, baking and a visit from Bruce the Dog!

A mile of change!

As part of our effort to raise money for our Residents fund we will be starting to collect a mile of change. Any donations will be gratefully appreciated. Jasmine Healthcare will match pound for pound any funds raised by the home.



Coming up in October newsletter...





